The Godavari Sugar Mills Ltd

11.12.2006

To,

The CDM Executive Board _. i
UNFCCC

Martin Luther King str, 8

D53179 Bonn, Germany

Dear Sir,

Subject: Request for review for: "The Godavari Sugar Mills Ltd (TGSML)’s

24 MW Bagasse Based Co-generation Power Project at Sameerwadi"
Reference No: UNFCCC00000577CDMP

Our project "The Godavari Sugar Mills Ltd (TGSML)'s 24 MW Bagasse Based
Co-generation Power Project at Sameerwadi”

(Ref. no. 0577), submitted for registration to the UNFCCC, is under
Consideration for review by the CDM Executive Board. The response to the

review points are enclosed herewith for your perusal.

We have responded to all the questions raised by the CDM Executive Board

and eagerly look forward to the successful registration of the project.
Thanks and With regards

At
Samilﬁ;iya

Executive Director
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